Mt. View Irrigation
5238 W 2150 N
Ogden, Utah 84404

5-8-19
To: Weber County

Re: Fenster Farms Phase 3

Dear Sirs,

This is to confirm that Mt. View Irrigation has reviewed the plans for the secondary
water to the lots in Fenster Farms Subdivision Phase 3 and approves the design of the
system. Completion and approval of the pipelines, service laterals and payment of
applicable connection fees will need to me be made and accepted prior to delivery of
pressurized secondary water to the project. Each lot owner will become a shareholder in
the company and be bound by its by-laws.

Signed

Kami Marriott
Secretary



